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March 25, 2020

My husband Donald Fryman was honored to go on the September
11, 2017 Never Forgotten Honor Flight in his wheelchair, along
with our son, Mark Fryman, as his chaperone. It was his Trip of a
Lifetime.

Don passed away February 25, 2020 and we would to donate
$200.00 in his memory. Thank you for giving him the opportunity
to go on this trip.

Sincerely,
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Phyllis M. Fryman
600 Clark Street #202
Lodi, WI 53555

Enclosures: 1 - $25.00 check, #4414
1 - $175.00 check, 0819




